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Update: March 31, 2017 
 
Work associated with the Water Transmission Line Replacement Project began on Monday, 
March 27. Excavation operations are scheduled to continue the beginning of next week (April 3) 
on Northern Drive and 8th Avenue.  
  
Additionally, there will be a scheduled shut down and connection to the existing 30-inch main 
on 121st and 6th Avenue. Service interruption will occur on 6th Avenue between 120th and 
122nd Street. Those that will be affected will be notified by hand delivered notice. No service 
interruption is expected for any other residents at this time. Once complete, crews will begin to 
install pipe on 121st between 5th and 6th. 
  
For more information or questions pertaining to the Water Transmission Line Replacement 
Project, please contact the City of Troy Department of Public Utilities at (518) 237-0319 or 
(518)-237-0241 (after hours). 
 

 


